
Let us remember all who have died from our Parish                                      
since November 2020: 

 

Andrew Banks; Agnes Glenn; Kenny Buggy; 
 

Alexander Hepburn; James Quigley; 
 

John Smith; Andrew Kennedy; Margaret Rafferty; 
 

Mary Hughes; Agnes Hillan; Winifred Millar;  
 

Robert McKendrick; Margaret McLaughlin; Raymond Murray; 
 

Agnes Pentland; Helen Keatings; John Hughes; 
  

Catherine Debrera; Bernard Burns; Billy Duffy; 
 

Margaret McLaughlin; 
 

Requiescat in pace 
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Solemnity of Christ the King 
                                                     

20th/21st November 2021 

The Year of St Joseph 

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM                                                                     
       The Lord is King, with majesty enrobed  

      

Scottish Charities Office                         
Number SCO11041                                                 

           This week:      

Sunday Mass @11am                                             
Monday Mass @ 10am                                                                       
Tuesday  Mass @10am                                         
Wednesday Mass@10am                                                   
Thursday Mass @10am                                                     
Friday  Mass @10am                                            
Saturday  Vigil Mass @5.30pm                        

 

All Masses are livestreamed providing there are 
no technical problems 



 Sunday Collections:   

£1,215.00 

Thankyou for your support for our parish  

  

          Readings for next Sunday                                      
       1st Sunday of Advent/C  

Jeremiah 33:14-16                                      
Thessalonians 3:12-4:2                                  
Luke 21:25-28.34-36 

Holy Michael, the Archangel                       
defend us in the day of battle.                     
Be our safeguard against the wickedness 
and snares of the Devil.  May God rebuke 
him we humbly pray and do thou            
O Prince of the Heavenly Host by the 
power of God thrust down into hell, Satan 
and all the other wicked spirits who             
wander through the world seeking the 
ruin of souls.   

Amen. 

                  300 CLUB                             
  14/11/21                                                            

£100 No 69 Thomas Murphy                        
£25 No 278 Jean Burns 

~~~~~~~~~~~~                                               

WISHAW HOSPITAL                                              
Anyone in hospital and needs the                             
Sacrament of the Sick,                                  
The Chaplain can be contacted  
through the Hospital on 01698 
361100 or Assistant Chaplain,                         
Deacon Henry McKenna                         
07792 913166  

FEASTS THIS WEEK 

Mon 22nd St Cecilia                                      
Wed 24th St Andrew Dung-Lac & Comp 
Thurs 25th St Catherine of Alexandria 

Mass of Thanksgiving 

Thanks to all who worked to 
make Thursday evening a                
wonderful celebration. 

Thanks to Simon &Mrs McBirnie 
for enhancing the celebration 
with the music and for some of 
the pupils being present,                            
representing St Brigid’s                        

Date for Diary 

Senior Citizens’ Christmas 
Treat will take place on Sunday 
16th January 2022. 

More information to follow 

Tea/ Coffee Morning                                                   
This will not take place during the 
month of November due to the 
Parish Centre being used for        
Baptismal celebrations.                                  
This will resume in December and 
will be once per month.  

The Solemnity of Christ the King 
brings the Church’s Liturgical Year 
to a close.                                                  
First Sunday of Advent begins the 
Church’s New Liturgical Year and 
we move to Year C  

            PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:                           
The Sick: Liz Kelly; Baby Freddie Brook; John McCardle; Joe Smith;                                 

Agnes Slavin Keith;  

Recently Dead:   Canon Herbert Flack; Romano Cocozza(Fife); Ella McShane; 

Terry McGowan; Agnes Slavin Keith; and all who have died due to the virus                                                    
 

Months Mind:  Lily Gibbons; Mary and Joe Calderhead; Tom Geraghty; Ellen 

Calderhead; James Murphy Hunstone; Angelina & Colin Campbell; Charlie Millar; 
Tommy Haughey; Ann Holmes; Anne Porteous; John Calderhead; Ann Theresa 
Murphy;  

Anniversary: David Wood; Joe &Annie Totten; Andrew &Ellen Hinds; Catherine 

Gallagher; Patrick and Catherine Conlon; Gordon Campbell; Anne Hayes; John 
Mooney; Joe Meechan; Nancy Hinds; Betty Calderhead; Joe Hunstone; Angelina 
Corrigan; 

With the onset of winter, I thought it would be a good idea to remind everyone 
that ‘Covid’ has not gone away and with the increase in cases of infection and                                
admissions to hospital bringing with it the possibility of more restrictions being 
brought in, it is important more than ever to be vigilant in our parishes.                                       
1. Maintaining good hand hygiene- everyone should sanitise their hands on                     
entering and leaving the Church.                                                                                                                                              
2. Continued practising of respiratory hygiene and cough etiquette.                           
3. Wearing face coverings is mandatory in Scotland in public places such as                           
places of worship.                           
4. The ensuring of ventilation—-opening of doors & windows during Mass &                
between Masses to allow a stream of air to pass through the building.                                 
PLEASE WRAP UP WELL  as temperatures begin to fall.                                                                                               
5. Continue to engage in Test & Protect.  Parishes should keep a register of those 
who attend Sunday Masses; Weekday Masses & all services or parishioners 
should use the QR Code at front door.                                                                                               
Diocesan Covid Co-Ordinator. 

I will be away from the Parish     
until 30th November.                                          
In the event of an emergency 
please call Fr Sweeney on                              
01698-297037 


